
 
 

Hello fellow MBYC members, 

 

Around the Yacht Club you will see painting ongoing to continually maintain 
the appearance of our facility.  Additionally, we had new signs installed in the 
West facing window of the office area near the stairs to The Officer’s Club, and 
the siding and roof of the used oil shed were replaced. Also speed bumps were 
installed near the flagpole in an effort to prevent a car accident or a 
pedestrian from being injured as cars drive in this area too fast for conditions. 
Be sure to thank the staff and Walt for all of their efforts. 
 
This month, on March 9th we spring forward into daylight savings time 
providing an additional hour of daylight in the afternoon/evening time frame. 
On March 20th the sun will be on the equator for the vernal equinox signaling 
the first day of spring. Time to get our boats out of theirs slips, back out on the 
waterway or ocean wherever you enjoy boating. 
 
Our next Board of Directors meeting is scheduled for March 7th. Any Members 
interested in attending are welcome. 
 
Hope to see you around the docks or out on the water, 
 

 
John 
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John Cattuna, President                                                                     jacattuna@hotmail.com 

Jack Covert, Vice President                                                           multicomminc@hotmail.com 

Debbie Diefenthaler, Treasurer                                                        debbiedief@sccoast.net 

Matt Tarmon, Secretary                                                            matthewtarmon@gmail.com 

Rick Givens                                 ohyes98@hotmail.com 

Phil Kosak                philkosak@carolinafinesnacks.com 

Robert  Mathis                rmathis11270@gmail.com

                                                                                

             NEXT BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING  

MARCH 7, 2025 5 PM 

 

   

 
Open Wednesday-Sunday    11:30 AM - 8:30 PM 

          Check out our Daily Lunch & Dinner Specials 
                     Happy Hour Wednesday-Saturday 3-5 
                Sunday Funday...Happy Hour ALL DAY 
                              Reservations Encouraged 

           Now Taking Reservations for Saint Patrick's 
Day! 

It’s warm in the new enclosure! 
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Spring is around the  

corner.  A good time to 
clean the boat and start 
getting it ready for use. 

 
Check your dock lines, 

clean the strainers, check 
the oil, change as needed.  
Make sure you have cur-
rent safety equipment on 
board.   Make sure your 

batteries are good and that 
your bilge pumps work. 

 
Better weather is coming! 

 
 

8.3” of Snow 1/22/ 2025 
New Signage as you come in from  the 

parking lot. 
New wood protection on center  

pilings as needed all Docks. 

 
Come in the Ship’s Store 

and check out the new  
Tee Shirts 



 

38 FT. 55 FT. 46 FT. 65 FT. 

   C-34    $70,000                            B-49   $125,000 
   C-40    $75,000                                         B-33   $119,800 
   A-27    $75,000                            B-43   $105,000 
                C-53   $125,000  
                                    
    
  
A-DOCK T-HEAD, A 38’ AND A 65’ $625,000 FOR BOTH OR CAN BE SOLD                
INDIVIDUALLY.   

 
Spring Fling  

Saturday March 8th 
2-4 PM 

At The OC 
Call to sign up in the Office  

 

Volunteer Work Day is Scheduled 
for April 12th. 2025 at 8:00 AM 


